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INTRODUCTION

The IFC on the Hill has been a pos-

itive example of student leaders 

enacting change in the community 

since its founding in 2005. With 21 

chapters and 2200 total members, 

the IFC on the Hill is the largest 

student organization at the Uni-

versity of Colorado. We work to 

instill values of academic excel-

lence, community service, philan-

thropy, and leadership. Acting 

as a bridge between off campus 

student housing and residents of 

Boulder, the IFC on the Hill has 

a strict conduct code within our 

bylaws. Within our bylaws, we pro-

hibit the use of fireworks and have 

requirements for trash removal as 

well as chapters maintaining their 

properties. 

Apart from these requirements, 

members of the IFC have academ-

ic requirements to ensure that 

students are succeeding while 

participating in Greek life. Our 

organization ensures the devel-

opment of community leaders who 

are passionate about Boulder is-

sues while taking advantage of 

all this great city has to offer. 

The IFC on the Hill is confident 

in the process we have developed 

to create the next generation of 

changemakers and community lead-

ers. We are grateful for the ambi-

tion and dedication our chapters 

show to better their members as 

well as our community. Below is 

a list of awards from the pre-

vious year highlighting chapter 

achievements.
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CREATING THE LEADERS OF TOMORROW, TODAY

FALL 2022 GREEK AWARDS

OUTSTANDING RISK REDUCTION AWARD: THETA XI

OUTSTANDING AND INNOVATIVE RECRUITMENT AWARD: THETA CHI

OUTSTANDING AND INNOVATIVE RECRUITMENT AWARD: CHI PSI

OUTSTANDING PHILANTHROPIC EFFORT AWARD: SIGMA NU

MOST IMPROVED CHAPTER OF THE YEAR: KAPPA ALPHA 

CHAPTER OF THE YEAR: THETA XI 
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PHILANTRHROPY 

The Interfraternity Council and partic-

ipating members are committed to pos-

itively impacting the world around us, 

and our dedication to philanthropy and 

community service is unwavering. Our 

organization is grateful to be a part 

of a diverse community, one that we are 

eager to give back to. Some of our recent 

events can exemplify how a large commu-

nity of young men can make change. Apart 

from IFC wide philanthropy events, we 

are proud of each chapter’s individual 

ambition for philanthropy. As an orga-

nization, we are proud of the effort and 

contribution that our members have so 

kindly provided throughout these past 

few terms. 
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RUSH

The IFC on the Hill has continued 

to have sustained growth and the 

2022-2023 is no exception! We are 

proud as a community to grow year 

after year and help our chapters 

be the best organizations they can 

be. This past fall we received 964 

rush registrations in the Fall 

and another 376 registrations in 

the Spring, making this one of the 

largest rush classes in IFC on the 

Hill history. Post Bid Day, we are 

proud to report that 574 and 237 

men accepted bids to this great 

community in the Fall and Spring 

respectively.

Before rush began, our communi-

ty came together to showcase the 

strength and size of the IFC on the 

Hill. Members of each chapter gath-

ered and mingled on Farrand Field 

while potential new members talked 

about rush to groups of intermixed 

active members from across the 

greek system. 

This Convocation event is equally 

as beneficial for active members, 

as it gives them networking op-

portunities across our fraternal 

system. This community wide event 

brings together good people with 

good food and is a tradition that 

members and prospective members 

alike look forward to each year! 

Another rush priority is to cel-

ebrate Bid Day at the University 

Memorial Center each semester. Bid 

Day is truly one of the most memo-

rable days for each member of the 

IFC on the Hill where members get 

to be surrounded by all your new 

brothers and cousins! Hosting this 

event at the UMC is a testament to 

the great collegiate experience 

that the University of Colorado 

provides and ties new members to 

their school and community above 

chapter affiliation. This tradition 

also keeps our purpose at the fore-

front of our celebration which is 

our dedication to our education and 

the furtherance of member knowl-

edge of their respective academic 

fields. 
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Our food and clothing drive was a huge 

success, with our participating chap-

ters collecting approximately 500 

pounds of clothing to give to the local 

Salvation Army. In addition, we gave 

away 50 bags filled with winter time es-

sentials for people in need all over our 

Boulder community. This event served as 

a powerful illustration of our members’ 

kindness and compassion for our commu-

nity and its members. 

More recently, we hosted a March Mad-

ness tournament, which saw 16 of our 21 

chapters take part. The tournament was 

not only a fun and exciting event, but 

it also helped us raise over $1000 for 

the Susan B Komen by the winning squad, 

Phi Gamma Delta. This event was a great 

example of how our members can come to-

gether to support a common cause while 

also having a good time.

We are always looking for new and inno-

vative ways to give back to our commu-

nity and support causes that matter to 

us. We believe that our commitment to 

philanthropy and community service is 

not only a reflection of our values as an 

organization but also an opportunity to 

make a positive impact on our community 

and our world!

The Undergraduate Interfraternity 

Council prides itself on the community 

that it is a part of. We hold the obli-

gation to take care of our community, 

community members, and the environment 

that surrounds us. Our members are up-

standing men of Boulder who appreciate 

the land this campus rests upon. Apart 

from the land, we care deeply about all 

members of this community that make it 

so unique. 
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RUSH

Lastly, our community has initi-

ated the spotlight chapter growth 

initiative each semester. Rush can 

be quite the expense for any chap-

ter which only grows with size. To 

help with this, during the fall and 

the spring semesters the IFC on 

the Hill has overfed $300 to each 

chapter with below, or just over, 

100 members. This fund has helped 

our small-medium sized chapters 

run digital advertisements and 

best promote themselves. This fund 

also alleviates the financial bur-

den of rush so that rush chairmen 

can focus solely on the quality of 

their prospective members. The IFC 

on the Hill is proud of the rush 

efforts of each chapter this past 

year and acknowledges the work 

done to develop students into men 

of character, far after rush is 

finished. 
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CHAPTER SPOTLIGHTS

This section contains each 
chapter’s year in review.

CHAPTER 
SPOTLIGHTS



ALPHA DELTA PHI

This year at the Delta Chi Chapter 

of Alpha Phi Delta has been flying 

by! We started 2023 with an exciting 

few weeks! We had a Ski Tailgate 

Rush Event at Arapahoe Basin where 

current brothers were able to con-

nect with potential new members and 

alumni over a perfect day of skiing. 

Our preference night was catered 

by Raising Cane’s Chicken Fingers 

thanks to our rush chair Kyle Stie-

bling 24’ and his assistant Ken 

Takahashi 26’ who also manned the 

grill for our other rush events. 

Rush events also included a Top 

Golf trip planned by Chaplin, Arjun 

Ghuman 24’ and Dye in the Snow. 

Spring rush was very successful 

with 8 young men accepting bids. 

Other positive initiatives this 

semester include Academic Chair 

Ken Takahashi 26’ running drop-in 

study hours every day in the Norlin 

Library and Philanthropy Chair Nick 

Harrsch 24’ setting up a head-shav-

ing event for Saint Baldricks Chil-

dren with Cancer. The brothers have 

been extremely active this spring. 

We have both basketball and dodge-

ball philanthropy teams. As well 

as, intramural Football and Soccer 

teams on top of skiing every single 

weekend! es, sporting events, and 

enjoying time away from the crazi-

ness of the academic schedule!

Our chapter, Chi Upsilon, at CU Boul-

der has grown and changed in ways 

that we could have

only dreamed of. At the end of this 

year, we welcomed 41 new broth-

ers. This has truly strengthened 

our presence at Boulder and shined 

a light on the Jewish community. 

Throughout rush, we made efforts 

to individually build meaningful 

connections with each prospective 

member, which demonstrates the ex-

tra mile Chi Upsilon has gone this 

year. As a chapter, we prioritized 

giving our brothers the tools and 

knowledge to be upstanding Jewish 

leaders in the community. This past 

semester, we’ve hosted a speaker on 

sexual assault awareness and healthy 

relationship habits. In today’s day 

and age, it is more important than 

ever that our brothers know how to 

treat their partners respectfully 

and be mensches. Lastly, in accor-

dance with the capstone of our iden-

tity, it was crucial that in a year 

of huge growth we emphasized the 

importance of our Judaism. 

Our culture has been threatened with 

extinction for thousands of years and 

our chapter is a symbol of Judaism’s

perseverance in the 20th century.

We chose to bring in a speaker from 

Jewish Colorado to discuss situa-

tional awareness. This talk helped 

educate our brothers on the reality 

of antisemitism and what to do if we 

have to face it firsthand. Next, from 

a community service perspective, Chi 

Upsilon has been extremely active. 
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ALPHA EPSILON PI

Living in Boulder, an environmen-

tally conscientious city, we took it 

upon ourselves to organize several 

community clean-ups. Brothers met at 

the house and then ventured around 

town picking up any trash they could 

find. Each week we provide both Chabad 

and Hillel with the manpower needed 

to set up Shabbat dinners and oth-

er holiday celebrations. This also 

included sukkah building, sedar set 

up, and preparing these places for 

Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur. In 

addition, this year, our sentinel 

took it upon himself to re-establish 

The Friendship Circle, an organiza-

tion that strives to create an in-

clusive community for kids, teens, 

and young adults with special needs 

while incorporating Jewish values. 

Our brothers have been a part of a 

few different philanthropies this 

year. We partnered with ZBT to host 

a Gift Of Live swabbing drive to find 

find potential matches for those 

who need bone marrow transplants. 

We also did fundraising for is-

abled Americans Veterans, Raise 

the Future, and Amnesty Interna-

tional for Ukrainian refugees. In 

addition, we also hosted an event 

called Pie a Pi, where students 

had the opportunity to playfully 

throw pies in our faces with money 

donated to Israel Cancer Research. 

Lastly, our chapter participated 

in Mensch Madness coming in fourth 

place and raising $1,197.We are 

excited to continue to grow while 

serving our community! 

C
H
A
P
T
E
R
 S

P
O
T
L
I
G
H
T

ALPHA EPSILON PI ALPHA GAMMA OMEGA 

In the 2022-2023 academic year, Alpha 

Gamma Omega has not only upheld the tra-

dition of Christ-centered Greek life at 

CU, but has done so with style. Below is 

a quick rundown of AGO’s social, phil-

anthropic, and spiritual endeavors as 

the semester comes to an end. 

A few short months ago, AGO’s Xi chapter 

celebrated its 25th anniversary! Alumni 

from all across the nation reunited in 

a night full of incredible stories, un-

forgettable memories, and a display of 

unbreakable bonds. We’re beyond grate-

ful for the fraternity’s spectacular 

alumni presence and the outstanding men 

that continue to invest in this organi-

zation, and we look forward to the next 

25 years of Christian fellowship like 

no other.

One of AGO’s proudest traditions 

is a recurring event called Hot 

Chocolate On The Hill. On Thurs-

days, the men of AGO set up a table 

with snacks, water, and, most im-

portantly, hot chocolate in an ef-

fort to give back to the community 

of Boulder. This year especially 

has resulted in great success, as 

hundreds of people have stopped by 

each HCOTH to replenish their sys-

tems with the sweet nectar of hot 

chocolate. If you ever find yourself 

in need of a warm pick-me-up on a 

Thursday night, look no further 

than AGO’s Hot Chocolate On The 

Hill.
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ALPHA GAMMA OMEGA 

As we close out the school year, 

we look forward to finishing on a 

strong note. We’ll continue to host 

weekly Lighthouse Bible Studies on 

Wednesdays at 4:47 at the UMC, and we 

have an awesome philanthropy event 

on April 22 in an effort to support 

suicide prevention. Be sure to check 

out @agoxichapter on Instagram for 

more info and other AGO shenanigans. 

Strong the Ties!

The Pi Chapter of Alpha Sigma Phi 

continues to be a place where young 

men grow and excel throughout their 

college experience at the Univer-

sity of Colorado. By following the

five central values - silence, char-

ity, purity, honor, and patriotism 

- members of Alpha Sig grows into 

men beyond what they would other-

wise accomplish in classes alone.

Our chapter fundraises each semes-

ter for charitable causes such as 

RAINN, the countries largest anti- 

sexual violence organization, and 

Homes For Our Troops, a non-prof-

it focused on providing specially 

adapted housing to injured post-

9/11 veterans.

Each month, brothers participate 

in brotherhood development events, 

which range from

paintball battles to massive ski 

sessions and  everything in be-

tween. In addition, we host the 

Annual Colorado Cup, in which the 

Alpha Sigma Phi chapters from Col-

orado State University and the Uni-

versity of Colorado at Colorado 

Springs come to Boulder to partic-

ipate in a variety of games. 
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ALPHA SIGMA PHI

ALPHA SIGMA PHI

This event allows for an even greater 

connection between all members of 

the Alpha Sig fraternity as well as 

opportunities for alumni networking 

and involvement. 

We emphasize leadership development, 

health and wellness, and scholarly 

support for each one of our 115+ ac-

tive undergraduate members.

Our focus on the five values of Alpha 

Sigma Phi fosters a unique and rare 

brotherhood experience that will 

follow brothers their whole lives. 

Alpha Sigma Phi at the University 

of Colorado continually upholds our 

fraternity motto - To Better the Man.

This year, the Alpha Omicron chap-

ter of Delta Kappa Epsilon at the 

University of Colorado Boulder has 

taken many steps to continue build-

ing our presence in the IFC on the 

Hill and greek community at large.

First, we have taken major strides 

with our academic performance. Giv-

en that our fraternity was founded 

upon the principles of being men 

who are “Gentlemen, Scholars, and 

Jolly Good Fellows”, this is some-

thing that we take great pride in. 

In the Fall ‘22 semester, we posted 

all time highs for both our term 

chapter GPA as well as our cumula-

tive chapter GPA; with a 3.14 and 

3.07 respectively. 

We have also begun the process of 

a planned growth initiative, the 

scale of which our young chapter 

has never seen before. Since being 

established as a colony in Boulder 

in 2015, and receiving our per-

manent charter in 2021, we have 

been focused on recruiting only 

the highest quality young men at 

the University of Colorado. While 

we remain dedicated to that prin-

ciple, we recognize the importance 

of growth and want to establish 

ourselves with the likes of other 

chapters that have been in Boulder 

for decades. 
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DELTA KAPPA EPSILON 
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DELTA KAPPA EPSILON 

The most important aspect of growing 

as a chapter is having a solid house 

to work with, and thanks to our hous-

ing chairman, brother Tyler Delacey, 

we have been able to secure ourselves 

a new house at 972 14th St. in a prime 

location on the Hill for next year. 

Another crucial aspect of growth as 

a chapter is brand recognition, and 

brother Chris McLaughlin’s work as 

President and social media chairman 

has allowed our chapter to make mas-

sive strides to that end. 

Last but not least, all of our chapter 

is infinitely grateful and permanent-

ly indebted to our alumni founder 

Darren Kelly. Darren has been in-

strumental in helping organize ev-

erything we have stated above, and 

the countless hours he has invested 

in providing advice, guidance and 

support to our chapter will be the 

driving force behind our continued 
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Over the past year, the brothers of 

Fiji have organized and participat-

ed in a number of philanthropy and 

service events!

On November 4th of last year, Fiji 

hosted a Carnival philanthropy event 

with other Greek organizations on 

their block including Theta Xi, Al-

pha Chi Omega, Delta Gamma, Alpha 

Tau Omega. The carnival consisted of 

games, live music, and food in front 

of the fraternity and sorority houses 

on 12th Street. We are proud to have 

helped raise approximately $7,000 

for SafeHouse Denver, a non-profit 

organization dedicated to serving 

survivors of domestic violence and 

their children through both emer-

gency shelters and non-residential 

Counseling and Advocacy.

This was the second event that Fiji 

has coordinated with Ronald Mcdon-

ald this school year. On March 14th 

and 17th, Fiji organized a donut 

sale philanthropy event. The pro-

ceeds go towards funding the Susan 

G. Komen Breast Cancer foundation. 

Fiji organizes frequent cleanups 

on the Hill. During the most recent 

cleanup on March 12th, brothers 

collected, packed, and disposed of 

trash near their annex on Univer-

sity Avenue.

There was also an amazing oppor-

tunity to get together with most 

of the brotherhood to watch the 

superbowl this year at the fox the-

ater. This was also a great event 

in which a lot of alumni joined in 

and the brothers got an opportunity 

to meet and network with a lot of 

amazing men. 

The members of Phi Gamma Delta are 

extremely thankful and proud of the 

achievements of the past year and 

are looking forward to being able 

to help the community even more as 

well as having amazing events.
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As the 2022-2023 academic year draws 

to a close, we will continue to work 

towards building Delta Kappa Epsilon 

into something special in Boulder, 

and we believe that this will be abun-

dantly clear come the fall semester. 

In the immortal words of Coach Prime: 

“We coming”.

The Zeta Alpha Chapter of Kappa 

Alpha Order was reinstated at CU 

Boulder in the Fall of 2021. Since 

then, the chapter has grown to over 

100 quality brothers. Our Brothers 

are driven by strong moral values 

including brotherhood, leadership, 

gentility, excellence, reverence, 

and knowledge. Academics are of the 

utmost importance, KA has the fifth 

highest cumulative GPA of all chap-

ters at 3.06. In 2021, KA received 

the Outstanding and Innovative Re-

cruitment Award for our strong and 

consistent growth. In 2022, the 

chapter was awarded Most Improved 

Chapter of the year. 

The 2022-23 academic school year 

was the first year back with a new 

chapter house, allowing KA to have 

a central location.

With the house, KA was able to 

strengthen its reputation around 

the hill with a variety of events 

such as tailgates, larger broth-

erhood events, and philanthropy 

fundraisers. In their last fund-

raiser this semester, we were able 

to raise over $5,000 for the Mus-

cular Dystrophy Association during 

their philanthropy week.As the 

chapter continues to grow, KA will 

maintain their core values and mor-

als to provide a community and safe 

space for quality young men at the 

University of Colorado. 

KAPPA ALPHA ORDER

PHI GAMMA DELTA

The brothers of Fiji also host-

ed “Dunk-A-Fiji” at their chapter 

house, as well as “Pie-A-Fiji” on 

the hill, in support of Susan G. 

Komen Breast Cancer foundation. Par-

ticipants had a chance to choose a 

brother to dunk in the tank or pie in 

the face in exchange for a small do-

nation for charity. On January 29th, 

Fiji brothers volunteered for Ron-

ald Mcdonald House Charities. They 

bought, cooked, and served breakfast 

for children in need.
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PHI KAPPA PSI

We here at the Colorado Alpha chap-

ter have had a very successful year. 

This semester we had our Honor Connor 

Distracted Driving Campaign spon-

sored by Hunter’s Pledge. Connor 

Thompson is one of our brothers who 

unfortunately passed away in a dis-

tracted driving accident. The goal 

of the Honor Connor campaign is to 

end distracted driving in memory of 

Connor Thompson. We contacted Hunt-

er’s Pledge, and they sent us all the 

materials we needed to set up booths 

all over Boulder. At the booths, we 

had pledge cards that people signed, 

pledging that they would not look 

at their phones while driving, and 

that they would try to prevent other 

people from doing the same. Around 

1,500 people signed the safe driving 

pledges.

We have also had many other suc-

cessful philanthropy events this 

year. In the spring we had a joint 

philanthropy event with Chi Omega 

at BJ’s Brewhouse. Twenty percent 

of the money we spent at BJ’s was 

donated to the Make-a-Wish Founda-

tion. Many brothers of Phi Psi and 

sisters of Chi Omega participated 

in this event, and together raised 

over $600. We also promoted a “Blue 

Out Day” in which all the brothers 

wore blue in honor of President 

Josh Fein’s aunt Jori passing away. 

The goal was to spread awareness 

about mental health and wellbeing.

Many other fraternities also par-

ticipated by wearing blue and post-

ing on social media. We also ac-

cepted donations that went to the 

Counseling and Psychiatric Ser-

vices here at CU Boulder. In the 

fall we had many brothers sign up 

for the lunch buddies program. This 

program allows for CU students to 

meet with Boulder school students 

with mental disabilities. We are 

looking forward to next year!
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PHI KAPPA PSI

PI KAPPA ALPHA 

Pi Kappa Alpha has had a very suc-

cessful year. Two areas we focused 

on were philanthropy, and community 

service. Pi Kappa Alpha hosted a 

successful event called the Fire-

man’s Challenge in support of the 

Boulder Fire Department. Members of 

the community were invited to par-

ticipate in the challenge, where they 

could try on fireman gear and converse 

with firefighters. In addition, food 

was available for purchase, and all 

proceeds went towards supporting 

the fire department. The event was 

well-received by the community, and 

it served as an excellent opportuni-

ty for Pi Kappa Alpha to show their 

support for the local fire department 

while also promoting community en-

gagement.

Pi Kappa Alpha, in partnership 

with the University of Colorado 

Boulder’s Off-Campus Community 

Relations Department, organized a 

community event called “Fire Pit 

Friday” at Beach Park. The fra-

ternity sponsored the event, pro-

viding all the necessary supplies 

for making s’mores and staying to 

engage with community members. The 

primary goal of the event was to 

raise awareness for Pi Kappa Al-

pha’s hill cleanup program, which 

takes place weekly. 

The event was a success, and commu-

nity members enjoyed making s’mo-

res while learning more about the 

fraternity’s community service 

efforts. The partnership with the 

university’s community relations 

department allowed Pi Kappa Alpha 

to strengthen its ties with the 

local community and promote its 

commitment to making a positive 

impact.C
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PI KAPPA ALPHA 

We also shattered our initial goal of 

raising $2,000, and ended up raising 

over $4,000. Half of the money we 

raised goes to Hunter’s Pledge to 

fund other Phi Psi chapters to raise 

awareness about distracted driving, 

and the other half goes to our Honor 

Connor Scholarship Fund. The Honor 

Connor scholarship is an academic 

scholarship in which one of our Phi 

Psi brothers is celebrated for their 

academic and philanthropic achieve-

ments.
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PI KAPPA PHI

We at the Pi Kappa Phi fraternity have 

made immense progress in many areas 

this year. One area in particular is 

our philanthropy. Pi Kappa Phi is 

the only fraternity nationally to 

own and operate our philanthropy, 

The Ability Experience. The Ability 

Experience is an organization that 

specializes in helping kids with dis-

abilities. It is a unique organiza-

tion because we, as a chapter, get to 

interact with these kids weekly and 

impact their lives hands-on. Events 

like bowling or an easter egg hunt 

with the students at Fairview High 

School are a highlight of their week 

and ours. Whether we go bowling, 

play basketball or just hang around 

and play board games, it is really 

powerful to get to work with people 

in person and see the effect that 

putting a smile on their faces has. 

 The Eta Gamma chapter proudly says 

we annually send a group of rid-

ers to go on this journey. With an 

eventful spring ahead highlighted 

by friendship visits and the begin-

ning of the Journey of Hope, there 

is much to be excited about!
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PI KAPPA PHI

SIGMA ALPHA EPSILON

This April SAE we will be partnering, 

as always, with Arrive in Kenya for 

our 2023 Paddy Murphy Philanthropy 

event. Arrive was founded by Brian 

Ash, a former Colorado Chi brother. 

“Arrive generates positive action 

and sustainable advancement to em-

power children in impoverished re-

gions of the world by providing shel-

ter, promoting good health, offering 

access to education and giving at-

risk children tools and opportuni-

ties for a successful, independent, 

and fulfilling life.” Our executive 

board has worked hard to promote our 

philanthropy through partnering with 

restaurants and selling merchandise

Sigma Nu fraternity is not only 

focused on building brotherhood 

but also actively engaged in phil-

anthropic efforts. The fraternity 

hosts a variety of events to raise 

funds for various causes such as 

global down syndrome. For example, 

we, along with other greek orga-

nizations, organized a dodgeball 

tournament and a carwash event to 

raise funds, as well as hosted the 

IFC wide basketball tournament. 

The chapter emphasizes mental 

health and provides a supportive 

environment for its members. We 

hosts weekly meetings for both the 

brotherhood and candidates to dis-

cuss mental health issues and offer 

support. This shows the fraterni-

ty’s commitment to creating a safe 

and supportive community for its 

members.
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SIGMA NU

While friendship visits are a huge 

part of what we do, we also put time 

towards fundraising and the Jour-

ney of Hope. Throughout the year, 

we do various fundraising events 

such as “Pi a Pi Kapp,” where we set 

up tables on campus and get pie’d 

by students throughout the day. 

The event raises money but also 

does an excellent job of spreading 

the word about the ability experi-

ence throughout the school in a fun 

and positive way. The last part of 

our philanthropy is the Journey of 

Hope. The Journey of Hope is a nine-

week bike ride across the continen-

tal United States where riders stop 

at camps and community centers to 

work with kids with disabilities. 

SAE has also been giving back to the 

community this spring. Through our 

community

service chair, he has organized 

events to help contribute to the 

local area. Members of the

fraternity have participated in 

trash clean ups around the hill as 

well as donating clothes/sleeping

bags to homeless shelters. One of our 

biggest accomplishments was placing 

top ten in a Be The

Match race nationally to see how many 

registrations we could obtain.
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SIGMA NU

Academics are also a priority for 

Sigma Nu. The chapter  has success-

fully raised its house GPA to a 3.1 

and ranks fourth among all IFC on 

the hill chapters. This demonstrates 

the fraternity’s commitment to aca-

demic excellence and supporting its 

members in achieving their academic 

goals.

Sigma Nu is also committed to giving 

back to the community through various 

community service events. For exam-

ple, we organize weekly hill cleanup 

events and plan to participate in a 

local adopt-a-family program during 

the holidays. These events show the 

chapter’s dedication to making a pos-

itive impact in the community and 

helping those in need.

This semester the Gamma Iota broth-

ers have been working to improve 

the chapter and continue the ex-

cellence of our fine brotherhood. 

Our newest initiated class, the Tau 

class, consists of 20 great men. 

Along with the recent initiation 

of our new class, the brothers have 

been keeping busy with academics 

and extracurricular activities. 

This includes but is not limited to 

skiing, fishing, camping, and much 

more. Regarding academics, many 

brothers have been working togeth-

er to keep steady on our academic 

improvement and finish the year out 

strong. Whether it be the books or 

the slopes, the Gamma Iota brothers 

are working to exceed expectations 

moving into the spring semester. 

featswithin their own individual 

lives and through the name of TKE. 

One example of a brother who has 

seen great achievements this fall 

is Logan Schottland, a junior from 

Lakewood CO. Logan is a computer 

science major who has recently been 

offered a paid internship at NASA 

due to his academic excellence. 

We’re enthusiastic to share some 

of the wonderful accomplishments 

that our brothers have earned, and 

we hope to see greatness in the 

future of these young gentlemen’s 

careers. The chapter has set its 

sights on exceeding philanthropy 

goals in the coming spring through 

collaborations with local estab-

lishments and Saint Judes Chil-

dren’s Hospital. Overall, we are 

incredibly proud to foster an en-

vironment in which great men can 

become even better, and we can’t 

wait to see this progress continue!
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THETA XI 

Dear community members of Boulder, 

Our Alpha Eta chapter, the largest 

Theta Xi chapter in the nation, has 

had an extremely successful year. Our 

organization is dedicated to foster-

ing personal growth and excellence 

within our members, while actively 

contributing to the betterment of 

our local community. We uphold our 

values of Balance, an acronym for 

Brotherhood, Academics, Leadership, 

Adventure Nobility, Community, and 

Excellence/Extreme Sports in every 

aspect of our lives. This guides us 

in our pursuit of success in philan-

thropy, academics, sports, mental 

health initiatives, and community 

outreach.

Furthermore, our chapter has demon-

strated unwavering dedication to 

philanthropic endeavors. During 

the 2022-2023 academic year, we 

raised over $10,000, making us the 

highest-contributing chapter at CU 

Boulder. This was achieved through 

a series of innovative events, in-

cluding our signature “Theta Zoo” 

initiative, where we hosted a pet-

ting zoo on campus, and the “12th 

Street Carnival”, a collaborative 

event where we teamed up with two 

other sororities and fraternities 

to host a street-wide carnival fea-

turing food, games, and live music. 

All proceeds from these events were 

donated to Habitat For Humanity, 

the American Foundation for Sui-

cide Prevention, and other deserv-

ing causes.

Theta Xi’s Alpha Eta chapter is 

proud to be composed of ambitious 

and dedicated young men who strive 

to make a positive impact on each 

other, our community, and our uni-

versity. We are grateful for the 

opportunities provided by the IFC 

on the Hill and continuously en-

deavor to become the best versions 

of ourselves through our success-

es in philanthropy, academics, 

sports, and brotherhood events.
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Overall, Sigma Nu prioritizes 

brotherhood, philanthropy, mental 

health, academics, and community 

service. Our efforts demonstrate a 

commitment to creating a positive 

impact on campus and beyond.

Our chapter’s achievements have been 

widely recognized. In the past six 

years, we have been honored with four 

IFC Chapter of the Year awards as well 

as two back to back Outstanding Risk 

Reduction awards. We maintain the 

highest GPA among fraternities at the 

university with an average of 3.18, 

which is well above the men’s overall 

average of 3.06. These achievements 

reflect our members’ commitment to 

excellence both academically and so-

cially. We pride ourselves on our 

intellectual curiosity and sense of 

responsibility towards our chapter, 

college, and community.
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ZETA BETA TAU

The Beta Alpha Theta chapter of the 

Zeta Beta Tau Fraternity at the 

University of Colorado at Boulder 

is a thriving fraternity. With a 

rich history, a strong commitment 

to brotherhood, leadership, aca-

demics, and philanthropy. ZBT has 

fostered a tight-knit community of 

dedicated members who exemplify the 

fraternity’s values and contribute 

positively to campus life.

At the heart of ZBT is its commit-

ment to brotherhood. The fraternity 

provides an all inclusive community 

for its members, fostering lifelong 

friendships that extend beyond the 

college years. Through various so-

cial and brotherhood events, such as 

chapter meetings, intramural sports, 

retreats, and formals, ZBT creates 

opportunities for members to bond, 

forge lasting friendships, and cre-

ate lasting memories. 

speaking, and teamwork, which help 

members develop leadership skills 

that are transferable to their fu-

ture careers and personal lives. 

ZBT encourages its members to take 

initiative, be proactive, and make 

a positive impact on the chapter, 

campus, and community. Academics 

are a top priority for ZBT. The fra-

ternity recognizes the importance 

of academic success and provides 

resources and support to help mem-

bers excel in their studies. ZBT 

offers study groups, tutoring pro-

grams, and academic incentives to 

motivate members to achieve their 

academic goals. The fraternity also 

recognizes and celebrates academic 

achievements through awards and 

scholarships, further encouraging 

members to strive for excellence in 

their academic pursuits.

Philanthropy is a core value of 

ZBT, and the chapter is commit-

ted to giving back to the communi-

ty. Through various philanthropic 

events and initiatives, ZBT raises 

funds and awareness for charitable 

causes, such as Children’s Miracle 

Network Hospitals, Gift of Life, 

and Jewish Women International. 

The fraternity also participates 

in community service projects and 

volunteers for various organiza-

tions, making a positive impact on 

the local community and beyond.
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ZETA BETA TAU

Furthermore, ZBT has a strong alumni 

network that provides ongoing sup-

port and mentorship to its members. 

Alumni engagement is an essential 

aspect of the fraternity’s success, 

as alumni offer guidance, networking 

opportunities, and career advice to 

help members succeed beyond their 

college years. ZBT maintains a strong 

relationship with its alumni, host-

ing alumni events, and fostering a 

lifelong connection between current 

and former members.

In conclusion, the Beta Alpha Theta 

chapter of the Zeta Beta Tau Frater-

nity at the University of Colorado at 

Boulder is a distinguished and exem-

plary fraternity that embodies the 

values of brotherhood, leadership, 

academics, and social responsibil-

ity. Furthermore it pushes at the 

values of becoming a well rounded, 

respectful adult that has the tools 

to succeed in the real world.
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The close-knit brotherhood allows 

members to develop strong inter-

personal skills, leadership abili-

ties, and a sense of belonging that 

positively impacts their personal 

growth and furthers their devel-

opment.

ZBT also places a high emphasis on 

leadership development. The fra-

ternity provides numerous leader-

ship opportunities, including ex-

ecutive board positions, committee 

chair positions, and involvement 

in various campus organizations. 

These roles offer valuable expe-

riences in organizational man-

agement, event planning, public 
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0.1
Strengthen a positive Greek image in Boulder that demonstrates a proud, unified, and independent 
fraternity community striving towards constantly improving relationships and communication with 
the University of Colorado, the City of Boulder, Boulder Police and Fire Departments, University 
Hill community, and all other stakeholders.

0.2
Create positive interactions among IFC fraternities and their brothers to build 
better interfraternal relationships especially through joint philanthropic, social, 
and community service activities. Strengthen our “cousins” mentality by treating 
all IFC members as one would a “brother” is his respective chapter. Strength-
en the relationship between the IFC fraternities and their brothers, and with 
the Panhellenic Council, their individual sororities, and their sisters, through 
planned programming.

0.3
Build upon the Safe Chapter initiative begun in 2012: Positively impact the drug 
and alcohol culture at the University of Colorado at Boulder through the leader-
ship of the IFC and fraternity chapters. Provide formal and consistent educational 
programming for individual chapters and their brothers regarding hazing preven-
tion, proper address of drug & alcohol culture, and sexual assault awareness.

0.4
Strengthen consideration of and dedication towards our role as productive members 
of the Hill community, the University of Colorado, and the City of Boulder. Active-
ly communicate with community stakeholders and our individual chapters to reduce 
negative externalities correlating with college towns and areas with high student 
populations (including but not limited to fireworks/fire hazards, trash/weeds and 
general property upkeep, excessive noise/nuisances) while acknowledging concerns 
of all involved and affected.

0.5
Continue our commitment to the academic success of both potential new members and 
initiated brothers with the consideration of our primary role as students at the 
University of Colorado, Boulder. Encourage educational dedication and improvement 
as an IFC and at all organizational levels within. Surpass the all-men’s average 
for University of Colorado, Boulder students.

0.6
Grow our IFC organization in size and involvement through a focus on values-based 
recruitment beginning at the individual chapter level, consequently allowing for 
more young men to grow as positive members of our community through a fraternal 
structure. Strengthen the unity of our IFC organization beginning at the individu-
al chapter level.

0.7
Constantly review, update, and implement new community standards, expectations, 
rules and bylaws regarding the safety, prosperity, and accountability of our fra-
ternities, our brothers, and all stakeholders.

2023 GOALS


